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Welcome to the latest edition of the 

Crest

wood 

News! 

                              

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
For our safety and security, garage doors should be closed when not in 
use…keep critters, bugs, and people out of your private space. 

 
  
 

 

HURRICANE SEASON IS 

COMING…IF YOU ARE GOING TO 

BE AWAY… 

*Turn off water 

*Secure outside items, such as 

plants and furniture  

 *Are your emergency contact 

details with a neighbor, family 

member, or your Section Director?  

 



Please watch your driving speed within the CV community as many pedestrians, pets, cars, 

and trucks share our narrow road.    

Be Alert - Approach the public sidewalk at the Wilkerson CV entrance with caution…bikers, 

walkers, and pets cross regularly.                                                    TURN PAGE OVER →→ 

 

Let’s Get Social!                                                                                                                                        

Crestwood offers many opportunities to meet friends and enjoy social activities such as tennis, 

Maj Jong, pickleball, game night, and chair yoga.  The Crestwood Villas Calendar (sent by email 

and on the CV website) has complete details of the activities, dates, and time. 

                  

  With appreciation….      

*To the Roof and Pool committee members who donate their time and expertise to benefit all 

CV residents. 

*To the CV Events Group (and their helpers) who work hard to make each event a success!   

*To the Landscape Committee who keeps the CV community looking beautiful!  

                        FOR YOUR CALENDAR! 

Saturday, July 6        Summer Get Together    

 Details of this special event to follow! 



Visit Crestwood Villas website for contact details of CV residents, the Board of Directors and 

Section Directors, community project updates, HOA Meeting Minutes, and more!  Just right 

click on the link - https://www.crestwoodvillas.com/ 

Look for the Crestwood News in your email Inbox and on the community website.                                              

Print copies are also available in the community center clubhouse.  

https://www.crestwoodvillas.com/

